
August 2012 
 

Dear Reg, 
  

Thank you for the wonderful garden that you and your team designed and 
constructed for us. 
  

The professional and helpful advice has turned our once bedraggled garden 
into a fantastic area for relaxation, along with a safe and child friendly zone 
that we can happily allow the children to use, with the full knowledge 

that they are safe to enjoy their new play area. 
  

A fantastic result which we feel was completed within agreed timescales due 
to the hard work and pride your team take in their work. 
The attention to detail paid by yourself is second to no other tradesman 

whom has carried out work on our behalf. 
  

We would personally recommend your work to any perspective customers, 
value for money, this is the best decision we have ever made as home 
owners. 

  
Many thanks 
  

  
Joanne & Nigel,  Solihull. 
 


